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NB Purpose of 
footbridge (or 
alternative – both 
10.3.4 and 10.3.6 
make clear this is 
not the ONLY 
possibility) is to: 
ENABLE SAFE 
PEDESTRIAN 
ACCESS TO 
FACILITIES AND 
SCHOOLS IN 
CROMER 

Therefore the 
strict wording in 
proposed policy – 
which specifies 
ALONG THE 
NORWICH ROAD – 
does not reflect 
reasoning & 
purpose in 10.3.4 
& 10.3.6 
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Suggestion  

Amend wording of item 1. in policy from: 

“Provision of a new segregated cycle/pedestrian footway along the Norwich Road including a 
dedicated footbridge (or suitable alternative) crossing over the railway” 

To: 

“Provision of suitable route(s) to enable safe access for pedestrians and cyclists to facilities and 
schools in Cromer”  

 

Reason 

This: 

• better reflects the reasoning set out in policy background wording;  
• provides greater flexibility to deal with difficulties known to be associated with existing rail 

bridge and Norwich Road (including limited widths); and  
• offers opportunity to deliver a route or routes which are likely to be considered preferable in 

regard to amenity/experiential considerations (in particular, traffic volume and nature of 
same along Norwich Road 

Evidence 

Report by Create consulting “Norwich road, Cromer, Norfolk walking/cycling route strategy: January 
2023” which demonstrates, and recommends, a preferable alternative to the Norwich Road.  

 


